
 

 
November 16, 2022         Ref: 21-1851 
 
Town of Riverview 
30 Honour House Ct.  
Riverview, NB  E1B 3Y9 
 
RE:  Subdivision application for a location of public streets; lands for public 
purpose 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
The Planning Advisory Committee is required to make a recommendation with 
respect to new public streets and the location of lands for public purpose. This letter 
is an official notice of the decisions taken at the Riverview PAC meeting on 
November 16, 2022, for the property bearing PID 05098314.  
 
Motion  
That the Riverview Planning Advisory Committee recommend the Town of Riverview 
council assent to the extension of Cudmore Street and Carrington Drive as well as 
the land for public purposes as shown on the Smith Hill Estates Unit 2 subdivision 
plan dated September 23, 2022. 
 
MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Kirk Brewer, RPP, MCIP 
Planner, plan360 
 
 


